

Les Gravees, St Peter Port Guernsey, GYI IRW

> Tel: (01481) 721602 Fax: (01481) 724209

15th February 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

Mid-Term Assessments

Please find attached your daughter's results from the Mid-Term Assessments. I would encourage you to take time to look at the percentages from the tests conducted and the overall grade achieved (please note grade boundaries differ between subjects). For some students, grades seem at odds with previous progress review performances, so our focus next term will be on exam technique and the skills required to deconstruct questions and tasks to produce more accurate responses.

Any queries can be addressed to the relevant teacher at the Lower Sixth Parents' Evening on **Wednesday 28th February**. I have a busy schedule that evening as I teach a large number of Lower Sixth students, however I will be available for consultation. I will also be contacting some of you at home for specific meetings with targeted students.

I hope that you and your daughter have a wonderful half term break. I look forward to welcoming her back on **Monday 26th February.**

Yours sincerely,

1 Muturen

Dr Mitchell

Head of Sixth Form & Psychology